
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12 Noon 

Wednesday Thistle Club 7:00 PM 

 Alpha 4:00 PM 

Thursday Christian Nurture 6:30 PM 

 Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 

 

       Your articles for News ‘N Views are due today. 

          Please send them directly to Nicole Auld at 

             nicole.auld@granderie.ca or they may be  

  left in the News ‘N Views mail slot in the lower lobby. 

 
 

LUNCH BUNCH – TOMORROW! 

Monday, May 8 at Noon 

Tai Shan Express 
 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 

Sunday, May 21, 2017 

Coffee at 8 AM and Breakfast at 8:30 AM 

Speaker:  TBA 

A super deal for $5.00! 

 
     

               WINNIPEG INNER CITY MISSION 
 

               Tuesday, May 23rd at 7:00 PM 

              Paris Presbyterian Church 
 

Margaret Mullin and Presbyterian friends from the  

Winnipeg Inner City Mission will be doing a presentation about  

their work, especially with indigenous persons in Winnipeg. 

This is to whom St. Paul’s sends some of the Mitten Tree items. 

 

BOOK CLUB 
 

Next book:  Wenjack by Joseph Boyden 
 

Meeting set for Friday, May 26th at 1:00 PM 
     
 

 

 



IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Wednesdays 

March 15 – June 7 

6:45 – 9 PM 

Grief Support Group 

Tyrrell Baptist Church 

Cockshutt Road at Concession 13 

519-900-0517, ext. 111 

Saturday and  

Sunday 

May 13 & 14 

10 AM – 4 PM 

Free Theatre Workshop 

Waterford Heritage & Agricultural Museum 

Theatre and Indigenous art projects 

Part of Norfolktales of Land and Lake 

 

INTERIM RECEIPTS 

Please collect your interim receipt from your mailbox.  Thank you. 
 

CRIEFF HILLS RETREAT & CONFERENCE CENTRE 

May Manna Day  

Thursday, May 25, 2017 

10:30 AM – 3:00 PM 

“Towards a Vital Spirituality” 

Guest Speaker:  Rev. Dr. Dale Woods 

Principal, Presbyterian College, Montreal 

See bulletin board for registration information. 

 

TRUST FUND INFORMATION 

The St. Paul’s Trust Fund Binder (blue) in the library is available and up-to-date for anyone who 

is interested in learning more  

about the specifics of the various funds at St. Paul’s. 

 

WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE DAY 

THIS Saturday, May 13, 2017 

Jesus enjoyed ministering to people 

through their need, and we are 

called, blessed and excited 

to be doing the same! 

Hope to see you there!  Your donations, encouragements, involvement and prayers are truly 

appreciated. 
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Items for the Norfolk Pregnancy Centre will continue to be 

collected from now until Mother’s Day, Sunday, May 14th. 

There is a donation box in the Library. 

 

                         Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 3. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

                    Proceeds of the sale go to PWS&D. 

 

ST. PAUL’S VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

July 17 – 21, 2017 from 9:00 AM to Noon 

“Kids Can Live Upside Down!” 

Sign-up sheet for volunteers is available in the library. 
 

Are there ways you can get involved in the preparations or the actual events of the days?  Are 

there children or teens who you can encourage to attend?  Older children and teens are 

engaged in helping, i.e. with the plans, crafts, and in the dramatic storytelling. 
 

Please contact Janet Fulton, Judy MacIntosh, or  

the church office if you are interested .  Thanks!  

 

                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 

 Have you started to think about summer and camping? 

           Registration for Camp Kintail 2017 has begun. 

            Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register 

             your child or grandchild for summer camp. 

  There is also printed information available in the Library. 

 


